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Kathryn Hajny, Grade 12
Ben Nikodem, Grade 12



Congratulations

Pat Dillon
Thank you for the support 

of our children’s education

From,

The Connell Family
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February 7, 2014

Dear Friend of the Huntington Foundation: 

Thank you so much for attending the 21st annual Huntington Foundation for Excellence in
Education’s “Reach for the Stars” gala.  

The Foundation is proud to honor this year’s “Spirit Award” recipient, Mrs. Pat Dillon.  
We gather this evening at the elegant Crest Hollow Country Club to applaud Ms. Dillon’s
dedication to Huntington’s schools.  Please read the summary of Mrs. Dillon’s commitment
to the Huntington School District in this evening’s journal.  Thank you, for accepting this
well-deserved recognition!

Among the numerous educational enhancements for the 2012-2013 school year, the
Foundation funded “Connect with Tech”, funding for Rowing Machines, IMAC-Photo Lab
AP, Hydration Water Filling System and funding for Marching Band Instrument Trailer.  

Past grants from the Foundation have included funding the construction of a small “Cell
Culture Laboratory” in the Science Research Class Room and Professional Poster Boards for
Science Research competition at the High School, user licenses for WOWS Writing Tree Kits
for each of the Primary Schools and the inspirational and life changing experience known
as the “Memory Project” that paired our High School Art Students with children across the
globe who produced self-portraits from photographs received from children that have been
orphaned, neglected or terrorized by war.  

The Foundation would like to thank all the donors, advertisers and participants in
supporting the “Reach for the Stars” Gala..  

Sincerely, 

The Huntington Foundation for Excellence in Education Board
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Huntington Foundation for Excellence in Education
PO Box 552
Huntington NY 11743

February 7, 2014

Dear Huntington Foundation,

Thanks to the Foundation and this annual gala, our students benefit from additional programs that enrich and
enhance their learning experiences. The Foundation’s steadfast dedication tonight and during the year yields
greater results than mere dollars; it provides additional opportunities for students. On behalf of the Board of
Education and Administration, thank you for investing in their future. 

We gather on this festive evening to celebrate and honor a beloved member of our school community, Pat Dillon.
Tonight’s Spirit Award recipient, Mrs. Dillon has dedicated her life to the service of students both in our district and
beyond. Currently the librarian at Huntington High School, Mrs. Dillon worked at Woodhull Early Childhood Center
and Huntington Elementary (and Huntington Intermediate), easily earning a reputation as someone truly devoted to
children. She served for 12 years on South Huntington’s school board, eight of those years as vice-president.
Students know Mrs. Dillon as someone always willing to help and support them with kindness and a twinkle in her
eye. At the high school, her library is the location of choice for research and homework or a quick game of chess
during study hall. Wherever she is, Mrs. Dillon creates a warm and 
welcoming environment for students. 

As always, we offer special thanks to the merchants and community members who support Huntington
Foundation’s work by purchasing tickets, donating generous raffle and auction items and purchasing ads in this
journal. We are grateful for your continued support; as we dine and dance tonight we are united in our effort to
create motivated, independent learners who want to make the world just a little bit better.

When we come together to support our students, amazing things can happen. Enjoy this magical evening 
and once again, thank you.

Warm Regards,

Emily Rogan
President, Board of Education

5



The 
Huntington High School

PTSA 
Congratulates honoree

Pat Dillon
Top Notch Librarian 

and Friend to all
Our best wishes

to you tonight 
and always!

PAT DILLON
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Pat, you are truly a gift to everyone 
who has the pleasure of knowing you. 

Enjoy every moment. 
– Maryann Daly

Mom, we are so happy you rescued us
and gave us a great home. 

We love you.
– Daphne & Lily

Congratulations, Mrs. Dillon. 
You're inspirational. Miranda will 

always remember your kindness and 
dedication beyond HHS.  Thank you."

– The Nykolyn Family

Congratulations to our amazing and 
dedicated fellow librarian on receiving 

this recognition for your endless 
devotion to the students!

– HUFSD Librarians



Never a Job, Always a Joy for Pat Dillon
Pat Dillon never just goes through the motions. The Huntington High School librarian is a
veteran educator, but she still shows up for work early each morning, stays late and can often
be found returning after dinner to catch up on some loose ends.
Mrs. Dillon was raised in Wantagh and attended Sacred Heart Academy in Hempstead where
she was the editor of the school newspaper. She was a candy striper at Mercy Hospital and
worked in a Woolworth’s store.
Following high school, Mrs. Dillon attended St. Bonaventure University where she studied
English. She completed her student-teaching requirements at Alleghany High School. “The
school was right over the railroad tracks behind my dorm,” said Mrs. Dillon about Alleghany.
“Lucky me!”

At the time, there was a need for librarians in New York State, so Mrs. Dillon applied for and secured a summer internship
with the state library system. She went on to C.W. Post College’s Palmer School of Library Science, was awarded a graduate
assistantship and obtained a master’s degree. She later earned a second master’s at Stony Brook University in educational
technology.
Started at Woodmere Academy – Prior to coming to the Huntington School District, Mrs. Dillon worked at Woodmere
Academy for one year and Herricks High School for eight years. She came to the Woodhull Early Childhood Center in 1990,
moved to Huntington Elementary School in 1994 and transferred to Huntington High School in 2010.
“I left Herricks because I had three children in four years and I wanted to raise them, knowing I couldn’t put the time in at
school and be home when I lived so far away,” Mrs. Dillon said about her decision to take a break from her career. Once she
returned to the educational fold she was “all in” and continues to display the same enthusiasm today.
“I have wonderful memories of Huntington families, starting with the children when they were in kindergarten and the
mothers were pregnant with children I would have later at Huntington Elementary and Huntington Intermediate,” Mrs.
Dillon said. “I will always remember the McCourt family. Mrs. McCourt was pregnant with Meredith when I had her other
children.”
Mrs. Dillon served for 12 years on the South Huntington School Board, including eight years as that body’s vice-president.
She is a member of the South Huntington Educational Foundation’s board of directors, the South Huntington Library Board
and the South Huntington School District’s audit committee. She has been a Eucharistic minister at St. Elizabeth Church in
Melville, a hospital ministry captain and a religious education teacher.
The Huntington High School librarian has been on board of directors of the South Huntington Teacher Center and chaired the
Huntington Teacher Center’s Board. She has been a member of the Huntington School District’s technology committee and
represents district librarians as the liaison to the Western Suffolk BOCES School Library System.
Mrs. Dillon’s days at Huntington High School are long ones. She is brimming over with ideas on how to improve the library
and strives to give each student what they might be looking for, whether it is help with research or a project, computer
assistance or simply a quiet place to study.
The veteran educator is the faculty advisor for Huntington’s Class of 2015. Mrs. Dillon also moderates the high school debate
club and has served on the board of Tri-CYA.
Mother of Three – Mrs. Dillon’s husband passed away on December 31, 2006 from ocular melanoma. Peter and Pat
Dillon raised three children. Their son Patrick is a music teacher at Munsey Park School in Manhasset; daughter Maureen is
an executive assistant with Alliance Global and daughter Meaghan is a project manager with Marcus Samuelsson Group.
Moving from an elementary grade level library to one at Huntington High School has been an interesting experience for Mrs.
Dillon. “I have watched the children grow; this is particularly meaningful when I see them again in the high school,” she said.
Mrs. Dillon’s time at the high school near the close of her long career has been especially meaningful. “My first graduation
here I felt like my own children were leaving because I had been with them for so long,” she said. “Previously I could only read
of their accomplishments. Now I can participate in them. I see them in town and at their jobs. Helping them with their studies,
chatting with them during the day and keeping up with their activities makes you remember why you entered the educational
world. I am truly blessed. It was never a job, it was a joy.

2 0 1 4  R e a c h  f o r  t h e  S t a r s  H o n o r e e

P A T  D I L L O N  
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What Is the Huntington Foundation?
The Huntington Foundation for Excellence in Education is a not-
for-profit (501(c) (3) organization dedicated to enhancing the
quality of education in the Huntington Union Free School District.
A copy of the Foundation’s annual report may be obtained upon
request from Huntington Foundation, or the office of the Attorney
General, Charities Bureau, 120 Broadway, NY, NY  10271.

Why Was Huntington Foundation Created?
It was formed 20 years ago to create opportunities for our children
that the school budget could not provide.   At that time, the
district, like many others, struggled with failed budgets and
disgruntled taxpayers.  The parents who started the Foundation
believed that they could match the resources of the greater
community with the creativity of the district teaching staff with
some wonderful results.  Over the years, the Foundation has
received public recognition for its accomplishments from 
Suffolk Country Legislator Jon Cooper as well as Assemblyman
James Conte.

How Does All this Work?
The Huntington Foundation has awarded more than $850,000
since its inception in 1993 through two grant channels, both
invitations for teachers and administrators to apply.  The
Foundation also supports Greenkill and Field Trip funds, 
and, in 1999, a Millennium Fund, which was established for
financial growth.

Mini-Grants provide special projects money for classroom activities
that go beyond the core curriculum, such as unique computer
software, a wildlife garden, or a disability awareness workshop.
These financial requests are as high as $1,000.

Reach for the Star Grants fuel grade and school-wide initiatives
that have a broad impact or grand vision of education.  These
grants have provided seed money for the development of a
Huntington Heritage Museum, computers for an entirely new
course in visual arts, and a one-year pilot program in partnership
with the Queens College Center for Environmental Teaching and
Research at Caumsett State Park that is now a permanent part of
the primary-school curriculum.  Reach for the Stars Grants usually
exceed $1,000 and have been as high as $11,000.

The Field Trip Fund, established in 1999, is designed to assure 
that no student misses an educationally enriching trip due to
financial need.

The Greenkill Fund was established in 1996 to provide
scholarships for students who cannot afford the full cost of
participating in our top-ranked environmental program, the
culminating activity to the sixth-grade science curriculum.  The
three-day program, presented at the Greenkill YMCA Camp in the
Catskill Mountains, provides environmental workshops and
activities that give students hands-on knowledge as well as
experience in responsibility and independence.

The Millennium Fund, underwritten by a $10,000 anonymous
donation received at the end of 1999, is intended to provide the
Foundation with “an on-going source of funding.”  The donor has
instructed board members to invest the money in securities or other
financial instruments so the fund will grow over time, and, when it
reaches a target level, be used to contribute a significant amount of
support to activities.  According to the plan, 50% of the annual
profit of the fund will be used to sponsor Foundation programs and
50% will be reinvested.

How Does the Huntington Foundation Raise Money?
Huntington Foundation currently holds one fundraiser each year
and accepts donations at any time:

Reach for the Stars Gala:  A district-wide grand evening event 
with wonderful basket offerings from our parents and the larger
community.  An opportunity to celebrate what we all want,
excellence in education, and the event features the presentation of
the Huntington Foundation Spirit Award as well as entertainment.

Donations: Donations can be sent directly to the Huntington
Foundation, PO Box 552, Huntington, NY  11743, at any time.     
Companies that provide charitable matching programs may also 
be able to contribute since the Foundation is a non-profit
organization.  Please inquire – we can easily help you set it up.
Questions, Call any of our officers.

Why Get Involved with the Huntington Foundation?
EVERYONE WINS! The Foundation raises funds that increase
educational opportunities for students and supports staff
development for teachers.

How Can You Reach Us?
Go the Huntington District website at www.hufsd.edu or our
website at www.hfeeonline.net or feel free to contact any 
officer directly:

Event Coordinator:  
Laurene Napurano, 631-988-0949

VP Grants Administration:  
Sheri Lewis-Taylor, 631-423-0514

VP Marketing: 
Janice Kimchy, 631-424-6092 

Treasurer: 
Karann Pashkin, 631-423-6472
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a few of the grants that our children have benefitted from

HHS Library- 
Chess Game table w/chairs
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a few of the grants that our children have benefitted from
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a few of the grants that our children have benefitted from

HHS-
Crew TEam

HHS-
Marching Band

Southdown Primary
Seneteo Interactive Response

Flower Hill
Wireless Airliner

HHS-
View the World in HD 

HHS-
Apple itouch

Washington Primary
Lets Present Star Grant 

District Wide - 6th Grade
Speak  up Star Grant

Workshops
will be developed that will enhance skills 

including learning about personal presence, 
how to project your voice, how to focus 
on a subject, how to become a valuable 

member of a group presentation

HHS - 
Water Filling Station
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{HFEE’s MINI Grant provides funding to our Teacher’s and Administrator’s for special projects, costing up to $1,000, 
that provide innovative learning activities and materials that are not funded by the school budget} 

FLOWER HILL, JEFFERSON, SOUTHDOWN, WASHINGTON
• Math Smart Board Game Packs, {1 grant approved for 4 schools}, 2012-2013, Maryann Daly, Smart Board Game Packs were 
• WOW Writing w/the Writing Tree, {1 grant approved for 4 schools}, 2011-2012, Maryann Daly, Tools for whiteboards for every classroom in all

four primary schools.  Contains 50 writing tools for whiteboards for the students to learn and develop their writing skills by writing w/Carole Marsh
{well known in this field}.

FLOWER HILL
• Ipad Keyboard Cover Cases, 2012-2013, Veronica Quinlan, Five 5 Ipad Keyboard Cover Cases
• Ipad2, 2012-2013, Tracey McManus
• Ipad2, 2012-2013, Lisa Baldanza, Ipad 2, Camera Connect Kit, Dock & Cover
• Cannon Flatbed Color Scanner, 2012-2013, Barbara Denis, A color scanner 
• Wireless Airliner, 2010-2011, Tracey McManus, Wireless white board with mouse & drawing tool to enable the facilitation of the smartboard activi-

ties while circulating the classroom

JEFFERSON
• Outdoor Garden, 2009-2010, Susan Kaczor, Second grade will initial a vegetable garden with thermometer and rain gauge.

SOUTHDOWN
• Finding My Way, 2009-2010, Karen Grosso, Cornell Extension, the four 2nd grade classes review al aspects of maps, climate and geography.

WASHINGTON
• Enclyclopedia, 2009-2010, Jessica McVetty, Encyclopedia set for 3rd grade classrooms

WOODHULL
• Music Grant, 2010-2011, Tara Adams, Two Apple IPods used to record and play along with through special music apps.
• Rubik Cube Kit, 2010-2011, Ms. Daly, All 6th grade math teachers will have the kits; lessons that will enhance and reinforce spatial relationships,

volume, mass, perimeter, etc. in a fun way.
• Educational Math Games, 2010-2011, Christine Barresi, Offers opportunities to view math concepts in a game-like & competitive manner.
• LCD Projector, 2008-2009, Ms. Palmirotto, Will enable more efficient use of the smart board
• Robotics, 2008-2009, Dr. Leonard Mendola, Robotics for 4th  to 6th grade

JACK ABRAMS
• Engineering Grant, 2008-2009, Ms Shivers, Will enable 5th grade students to apply knowledge through a series of activities related to the field of

bioengineering and acoustical engineering.

FINLEY
• Shining Stars, {1 grant approved for use at 2 schools}, 2010-2011, Ms. Gina Marie-Trigian-Molvaut,   Digital flip camera that will provide students

with an image of themselves communicating in languages and reflect on another dimension of self-reflection and self-awareness.
• Technology, 2009-2010, Angella Lang & Phyllis Sadusky, Ten laptops, cart & printer technology always available in classrooms for the students

HHS
• Chess Tables w/chairs, 2012-2013, Pat Dillon, Purchased Chess Game table w/chairs for use in the library to replace dilapidated board games.
• Art Supplies for Community Mural Projects, 2012-2013, Kasmia Mohanty, Contributed funds for the purchase of Art Supplies to assist with

community Mural Painting Projects.
• Memory Project, 2012-2013, Kasmia Mohanty, Due to the overwhelming success, funded the Memory Project for an addition year to allow students

to participate in this global experience with children that have been orphaned, neglected or terrorized by the war to create portraits of them from pho-
tographs from which global friendship are established.

• Memory Project, 2011-2012, Kasmia Mohanty, Project teams our art students with children around the world that have been orphaned, neglected
or terrorized by the war to create portraits of them from photographs.  Sending art to these children creates a positive sense of self in them as well as
a global friendship and makes a positive impact in the world.

• School Beautification/Memory Project, 2011-2012, Kasmia Mohanty, In completing the H S beautification project, canvas enlargements are
needed as students continue to update the art work displayed in common areas throughout the school.

• Science Presentation Boards, 2011-2012, Lori Kenny, Professionally printed poster boards will allow students to present their research more ef-
fectively in ‘Science Research’ competitions which will result in higher scores as well as a new level of inspiration and pride for the students.

• Professional Steam Irons, 2011-2012, Amy Worth, Students are challenged to work with specialty and novelty fabrics that require accurate tem-
perature setting and steam capabilities.  The professional steam irons  will allow the students to work with a diverse range of fibers and fabrics.

• Beautification Project, 2010-2011, Ms. Gina Marie-Trigian-Molvaut, Project will add and replace art work around the school throughout the hall-
ways.

• Shining Stars,  {1 grant approved for use at 2 schools}, 2010-2011, Ms. Gina Marie-Trigian-Molvaut, Digital flip camera that will provide students
with an image of themselves communicating in languages and reflect on another dimension of self-reflection and self-awareness.

• Triathlon Grant, 2008-2009, Jamie Fishlow, Start-up fund for fund-raising for the Triathlon Club

Huntington Foundation for Excellence in Education - Mini Grant History  
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Grant provides funding, in excess of $1,000, for educational initiatives that impact a grade{s}, department{s} and/or school{s}, such as learning
activities, workshops, and materials that are not funded by the school budget.  Grants are NOT specifically for electronics and equipment, but for all
innovative educational projects}

FLOWER HILL
• Apple-cations for the 21st Century, 2011-2012, Veronica Quinlan & Danielle Nolan, Through the enhanced technology and numerous

educational applications, the connection of the IPad2 tablet with the SMART board will be an effective tool in the classroom adding various
learning techniques for teaching.

• From Chicken to Egg, 2008-2009, Tracey McManus, Incubator kits for the five 3rd grade classrooms; learn how a chick develops and grows
inside an egg.

SOUTHDOWN
• Seneteo Interactive Response, 2010-2011, J. Cicio/C. DePetris/J. Brennan, Provides a direct connection between teacher and students, allows

instant feedback as to the level of understanding of material; highly intuitive system that includes a remote for each student in the class, a central
receiver and powerful software. 

WASHINGTON
• Let’s Present, 2010-2011, Ms. White, School shared projector, laptop and flip Camera to enhance student/teacher research projects, theater and

musical productions

WOODHULL
• Speak Up, 2010-2011, Ms. Daly, Workshops for the development of personal presence, voice projection, and group presentation.  Sessions will

be exercises and lessons teaching students to become fortified with the ability to speak up in a more confident manner.

FINLEY
• Connect with Tech, 2012-2013, Mary DiBenedetto, Ipad to be utilized in peer group settings to enhance middle school student’s social learning

through a multi-media approach

HHS
• Improving Athletic Scholarships, 2012-2013, Marc Jensen, Contributed funds to assist with the purchase of a new Rower machine for the

Crew team.
• Hydration Water Filling Station, 2012-2013, Craig McKee & Peg Milanese, Purchase of a Hydration station provides a convenient, sustainable

aternative to bottled water, filling up reusable containers.
• iMac for the Photo Lab, 2012-2013, Pamela Piffard, Allows students extra lab time to work on projects, assigned and unassigned, & supports

the curriculum for Advanced Photo lab & AP-2d
• Marching Band Instrument Trailer, 2012-2013, Jason Giachetti, Partial contribution made to assist with the purchase of a new Trailer for the

Marching Band Instruments.
• Cell Culture Lab, 2011-2012, Lori Kenny, Constructed a small lab at back of the science research classroom where students can perform

experiments with cell culture.
• Apple itouch, 2010-2011, Mr. Krummenacker & Craig McKee, Purchase of 30 Apple Ipod Touch data devices and an Imac Computer used to

provide a platform for a multitude of educational programs & tools for both the English and Science classrooms.
• View the World in HD, 2010-2011, Heather Swan, A high-end video camera to help students execute/enhance school wide projects, filming of

newscast and other school video projects.
• 21st Century Electives, 2008-2009, Heather Swan, Funded 1/3rd of total cost for 18 Imacs for the Video department.
• Portable Computer, 2008-2009, Bernadette Wash, Portable computer for college advisor
• Local History Digital Preservation, 2008-2009, James Graber, Imac for A/P history class
• Renovation of Weight Room, 2008-2009, Georgia McCarthy, Funded a portion of the overall grant.  Primarily funded by the Booster Club.
• Crew Team, 2008-2009, Marc Jensen, Monies towards a trailer needed by the Crew Team

Huntington Foundation for Excellence in Education - Star Grant History  
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Congratulations and thank you 
Pat Dillon for all you do for our

Huntington students.  

Your commitment and dedication 
is a gift to our district!

Bari Fehrs 

A special Thank you...
to the 

Teachers Center for assisting 
with all of our posters and 

Theresa Moreno 
for the Beautiful Centerpieces



Congratulations 

Pat Dillon

thank you for your 

many years of hard work, 

dedication and devotion to the 

Huntington School District. 

The Huntington Council of PTA’s

Christine Biernacki

Julie Porzio

Melissa Ryan

Toni Ann Mangan

Michele Kustera

We Congratulate Pat Dillon 

on receiving this year’s

“Spirit Award”

and thank you for all the 

love and support you 

give our students!

You have made a difference 

in our school district and 

our community, thank you!
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The Associated Teachers of Huntington 
would like to congratulate our friend and colleague, 

Pat Dillon, for this well deserved recognition by HFEE.  



Congratulations to Pat Dillon
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Mrs. Pat Dillon
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Glen A. Suarez, ESQ.,

Congratulates the HFEE 2014

“Spirit Award”

Recipient Pat Dillon

Glen A. Suarez, P.C.

Attorney at Law

Handling all traffic, DWI 

and Family Law

50 Elm Street, Huntington, NY 11743
(631) 239-5100

www.glensuarez.com

glen@glensuarez.com

Congratulations to

Pat Dillon
The Bartolomeo Family

HFEE
2014
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CLASSIC  • ELEGANT  • SEASIDE

JACKIE HIGGINS
631 .425 . 1846

www.beachglass inter iordes igns.com

BEACH GLASS DESIGNS
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PAT DILLON
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Our Congratulations to 

Pat Dillon

on this much deserved honor!

HUNTINGTON VILLAGE LACROSSE CLUB
INTRODUCING THE GREAT GAME OF LACROSSE TO OUR YOUTH IN  HUNTINGTON V ILLAGE

Congratulations 

Pat Dillon 

Well-deserved 
acknowledgement 

of your dedicated service 
to the students of HUFSD

District School Principals 
Association 

The principals and
district directors. 

D.S.P.A.

Congratulations on a 
well-deserved honor, 

Pat Dillon.
Thank you for your 

dedication to 
our district’s students.

The Rogan Family
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John Ryan and the entire staff of Belluck & Fox congratulates

Pat Dillon
for her dedication to all the children in the Huntington School District

Mrs. Pat Dillon
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The Huntington Booster Club 
Honors

Pat Dillon
For her loyal and outstanding service

to the students of Huntington.
B

O

O S T E R  C L U
B

H

UNTINGTON

Fun for the summer!
Sign up for Huntington Booster Club's

Summer Camps

www.huntingtonboosterclub.com
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1399 New York Avenue, Huntington Station, NY 11746
15 Roslyn Road, Mineola, NY 11501

Congratulations Pat Dillon
thank you for your 

many years of hard work, 
dedication and devotion to the 
Huntington School District.
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CJF
GENERATOR

- Sales
- Service

- Installation

20+ years experience
All work is licensed & insured

516.456.6093
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Pat Dillon!




